
Book Week Parade – ‘Curious Creatures, Wild Minds’ 

Our Book Week Parade will be held on Thursday 22 October and children are encouraged to come dressed in a costume related 

to this year’s theme or a favourite book character. The parade has been separated into 2 sections to ensure the overall group 

size (students and adults) is not too large. Details of the parade are below. 

R-2 Parade:  9.00 – 9.30am 

Yr 3-7 Parade:  9.50 – 10.20am 

For each parade: 

 One parent/carer from each family is able to attend.  

 Please RSVP via skoolbag in eforms to book your spot to the Book Week Parade. 

 The map below indicates where parents/carers can view the parade which will be held on the Metcalfe Lawn. We request 

that all adults who attend maintain appropriate physical distancing. The parade will be moved indoors in the event of wet 

weather. 

 At the completion of each parade we request that parents/carers who have attended, to leave the school grounds in a 

timely manner.  

Photography: 

A staff member will be taking photographs on the day and posted via Seesaw and Skoolbag. As per the school policy, please be 

aware of the following expectations for parents and carers around photography for the parade: 

 Be mindful of the privacy of other families when taking photographs or recordings and ensure only your own child/children 

are in the image. 

 Images of other children cannot be taken unless you have consent from their parent/carer. 

 Do not post/share group photos on social media without prior consent. 

 

Parents can stand outside 

the Burford Rd fenceline. 

Classes will parade in this 

area (dashed line). 

Parents can stand outside 

the flagged areas. 


